WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road — South
Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan §. Budd, Ph.D. — Superintendent

March 11, 2022

Dear WSD Community:

Please find below important health and safety updates related to this past week:

It is essential that children who show signs of sickness stay home from school. Please contact our Nursing

Supervisor, Robin Froehle, RN, with any specific questions in this regard.

Since my last communication in this regard (February 11), 6 members of our community have tested positive

for COVID-19, and were at Beecher Road School when potentially contagious:

Case Reported Last at
to BRS BRS
I 211722 2/16/22
2 3/6/22 3/4/22
3 3/6/22 3/4/22
4 3/8/22 377122
5 3/10/22 3/9/22
6 122 3/10/22

Each Friday, my office will continue to notify the community of the weekly positive COVID-19 cases of
BRS community members who were in school when potentially contagious.

e Please notify BRS Principal Analisa Sherman if your child tests positive for COVID-19,

e Voluntary weekly testing for COVID- 19 continues for interested families; students leave class for
approximately 15 minutes Wednesdays between 11:15 and 2:45. If you are interested in enrolling your child
in this voluntary program, please complete this two-page form and forward it tlo my attention.

Thank you again for your continued support of the health and safety of every single member of our community,
and please e-mail back with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sinterely,

L

nathan S. Budd, Ph.D.
uperintendent
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